
District Meeting report August, 2014

Old Business:  The email address have been changed district 5 is now

District5@area31aa.org and you can still use                  

 Continue discussion on should Past Delegates, Archivist, Registrar and 
Webmaster should be allowed to vote.

Bus trip to GSO – General Service Office is Friday September 19. Tickets still 
available and the Intergroup Office.

New Business: Book prices going up in October 1, 2014

 The Big Book is 8. Dollar now and its going up to 9.50 the prices on the 
books haven’t gone up in quite a few years.  So get them now!

Institutions committee has been getting calls from alcoholic’s needing rides 
the only rides the Institution Committee give is for Bridging the Gap 

District 2 is having a Workshop on September 6 at 474 Pleasant St

The topic is “Singleness of Purpose” there some flyers on the table take 
then back to your Home Group all alcoholics are welcome

There also flyers on the Fall Assembly – help yourself and bring to your 
home group.  All member of AA (new & old) are welcome and encouraged 
to attend.
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